
Office of the City Clerk 

City of Vaughan 

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 

Vaughan, Ontario 

L6A 1T1 

September 14, 2020 

File 7829-1 

Attn: Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of City Council 

RE: Committee of the Whole Public Meeting (September 15, 2020) 

137 Chrislea Road, 57 and 101 Northview Boulevard (OP.19.012 & Z.19.036) 

7887 Weston Road (OP.19.015 & Z.19.039) 

Weston Consulting is the planning consultant for an owner in the vicinity of the above noted 

developments.  We are in receipt of the Notices of Public Hearing and request to be notified of 

Council’s decision, as well as any progress related to the applications in the future. 

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions regarding this request.  Thank 

you. 

Yours truly, 

Weston Consulting 

Per: 

Tara Connor, MCIP, RPP 

Senior Planner 

c. Clients

Ryan Guetter, Weston Consulting
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